
First meeting of the Executive Board of the Section of Informatics in 
2024 
 
On 23 January, between 13.30 and 15.00, the first meeting of the Executive Committee of the Section  
of Informatics in 2024 (IO SI) took place in the conference room of the Chamber of Commerce and 
Industry of Dolenjska and Bela krajina (GZDBK), Novi trg 11, Novo mesto. 
 
The meeting was chaired by the President of the Section  of Informatics, Andrej Železnik from TEM 
Čatež, d. o. o. The members of the Executive Committee of the Section discussed the possibilities for 
improving the Section's activities in the future and formulated the future activities of the Section in 
2024. The manager of the GZDBK, Tomaž Kordiš, presented to the attendees the current activities of 
the SRC - EDIH project and the project's website and platform. SRC-EDIH is the European Digital 
Innovation Hub in Novo mesto (there are 151 EDIHs in 31 countries in the EU, two of them in Slovenia, 
one based in Novo mesto and the other in Maribor), which helps companies, entrepreneurs and public 
institutions in their digital transformation. Digital transformation goes beyond technical progress; it is 
a catalyst for developing a culture of innovation and a development mindset that contributes to 
improving the competitiveness and efficiency of society as a whole. 
 
The event is key in planning and guiding the activities of the Section, identifying the key issues of the 
profession and the Section's tasks for the coming year. The analysis of the Section's past activities 
allows for the consistent pursuit of the objectives set and their effective implementation. 
 

The event takes place as part of the SRC-EDIH project. 

 

 
Project partners: 

 

https://www.gzdbk.si/si/projekti/src-edih/
https://src-edih.rc-nm.si/

